
04/08/2021 

MRS Sue Anderson 
96 Hudson PDE 
Clareville NSW 2107 
sueanderson27@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2021/1069 - 172 A Hudson Parade CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I would like to lodge a submission concerning the protection of bushland and spotted gums in 
this area. This area is an Endangered Spotted Gum community and I am concerned that the 
proposed Sea Wall could damage the mature spotted gums, some of which are quite close to 
the existing small sea wall. There is also a small area of restored Endangered Spotted Gum 
Community bushland at the northern end of the proposed works. As we are losing many of the 
mature Spotted Gums in this area, I am extremely concerned about their protection. 
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